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American Heritage Girls Staff to Practice the  

Heimlich Maneuver with the Heimlich Heroes
TM

 Program 

What: The American Heritage Girls’ Staff will partner with Heimlich HeroesTM to learn more  

            about the importance of the Heimlich Maneuver®. This purpose of this session is to  

            acknowledge National Heimlich Heroes Week, which runs the first week of October, and  

            to celebrate a local program that is available to all AHG Troops nationwide. 

When: Wednesday, Sept. 27, 2017 at 10 a.m. 

Where: American Heritage Girls, Inc., 175 Tri-County Rd., Springdale, OH 45246 

Interview & Photo Opportunities:  

- American Heritage Girls’ Founder, Patti Garibay 

- American Heritage Girls’ Staff Members 

- Heimlich Heroes’ Staff Members 

Background: 

For more the 40 years, the Heimlich Maneuver® has been used to help save choking victims. 

On Sept. 28, the American Heritage Girls’ Staff will partner with Heimlich HeroesTM, an 

interactive, education program designed for kids ages seven and older, to learn about the 

importance of the Heimlich ManeuverTM. Heimlich Heroes’ goal is to make sure everyone has 

the opportunity to learn the maneuver so that anyone can save a life and prevent a choking 

death. The two organizations have entered into a strategic partnership to exhibit the value in 

learning this important skill for the girls, Troops and community.  

To learn more about the American Heritage Girls Program, click here.   

https://heimlichheroes.com/
https://www.americanheritagegirls.org/

